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To: The Members of the Club                                14. May 2012 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
On 29. April, more than 10 members and their families followed the invitation of our mem-
ber Georg Barth to the opening event of the 2012 baseball season at the Burgfarrnbach 
grounds of the Fürth Pirates. It was fascinating to watch this typical american sport and to 
see the great engagement of all participants of this event.  The Pirates lost unluckily with 
3:4, but winner were all participants and the sport. Our thanks go to Georg, his wife and 
their team for the cordial reception and hospitality they gave to our club members. 
 

The group at the Garmisch Artelleriekaserne 
 

 
On 6. and 7. May,  21 members and friends  
travelled to Garmisch and stayed overnight 
at the Hotel Obermühle. The following day 
we visited the Edelweiss Lodge, a recreation 
center of the US Army and the Marshall 
European Center for Strategic Studies, 
which is usually not open to public visitors. 
A stroll through the Artillery Kaserne fol-
lowed, where we had a delicious lunch. 
Thank you to our friendly and supportive 
hosts and to our president Marco, who over 
a long time had built up the contacts and 
who had organized everything. 

**** 
Topic of our next event will be the most important Dürer exhibition in Germany in fourty years. 
We will have a guided tour of  
 
        Der frühe Dürer 
 
at the Germanisches Nationalmuseum 
       Nürnberg, Kartäusergasse 1 

on Thursday, 31. May 2011  
 
 
       at 18:00h. 
  
 
We will meet at 17:50h at the main entrance of the museum. The guided tour will take about 
one hour. The tour will be free for members, guests will pay EUR 8,00, which is the reduced rate 
including tour guide. 
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After the tour of the exhibition we will walk to the nearby 
 
                                              Restaurant „Zum Güldenstern“ 
 
                                              Nürnberg, Zirkelschmiedsgasse 26. 
 
There we have made reservations for an evening meal and a social sit-together. 
 
Please don´t miss this internationally renowned exhibition event, five days only after it´s 
opening! Please make a reservation with the secretary via phone, e-mail or fax (09131-
991505) no later than Tuesday, 29. May 2012. 
 
 
                    **** 
The club received a response from Consul General Conrad Tribble to our activities to intensi-
fy our contacts with  the Counsulate General of the US in Munich (see attachment).  
   
 

                    **** 
 
Forthcoming events: 
 

Sunday 01.      July   2012 Family Picnic 
Friday 06.       July  2012 Fourth of July Party of DAI at Tucher-Schloss 
Sunday-Tuesday 09.-11. Sep  2012 Mosel Valley and Spangdahlem US-Airbase  

Thursday, 25.      Oct   2012 Fürth Stadtmuseum 
Sunday, 25.     Nov   2012 Fürth Mercure Thanksgiving Dinner 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Your  Board of Governors 
 




